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I've lived in Milwaukie and enjoyed recreating on the Willamette River since the late 

‘80s. Now, as a parent, I want my children to experience the same waterway where 

my family and I grew up waterskiing. The current regulations are unreasonable and 

make no sense. I support the measure because it applies common sense, unlike the 

arbitrary restrictions we currently face. 

 

Please reopen the Willamette River for everyone to enjoy. 


